
What  you  really  believe  is
what you manifest
What is it that you really believe? Do you believe that you
manifest what you set your thoughts and attention to? The most
successful people in the world teach this and believe it. So,
instead of arguing with success, let’s see how we can start to
apply this in our own lives and see what happens. Welcome to
your Weekly Winning Resource all about the word manifest!
There has to be something to the power of our intention. In
fact, you most likely can recall in your own experience when
you desired something so greatly that it became a reality.
It’s true, when you believe something so strongly, it will
most likely come to fruition. Maybe it’s because you have put
your intentions on it, maybe it’s because you are focused, or
your actions move you towards it. Whatever it is, there is too
much evidence that points to us being able to manifest what we
desire in our lives not to give it a chance. What will you
manifest this week?

Your Weekly Winning Word:

Manifest:
To bring something to reality through thought, feelings,

beliefs, and action.

Your Weekly Winning Article:
This week we decided to share a 4 minute video with you
instead of a written article. It’s so powerful and really
gives 4 key steps to manifesting what you desire. Check it out
here:   Click Here to Watch

https://ivedecided.org/weekly-winning-resource/what-you-really-believe-is-what-you-manifest/
https://ivedecided.org/weekly-winning-resource/what-you-really-believe-is-what-you-manifest/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jrHjQPWv6S0


Your Weekly Winning Challenge:
At our conference last Saturday, Troy Alexander taught us
about the power of I am. Let’s use some of what he taught us
this week to help us learn some keys to manifesting what we
desire. In your Success Workbook and Journal, write a list of
your limiting beliefs. Consider some compelling new beliefs
that could replace the limited beliefs and write them down.
Additionally, write out some powerful affirmation such as, I
am capable, I am successful, I am grateful, I am blessed, I am
a leader, I am healthy, ETC…You get the idea. Repeat the
affirmations you write down for yourself each day.

Your Weekly Winning Quote:
What we really believe is what we manifest. What we believe we

see. ~Byron Katie

Do you believe that you can manifest the life you desire? What
you  believe  is  key  to  manifesting  your  goals  and  dreams.
Having a coach for accountability can improve your odds of
success greatly. Consider our Launch My Success Membership.
Included in this membership, is weekly group coaching with one
of our awesome Success Partners. You can learn more about them
here: Learn More – Success Partners Having a coach is an
investment that you can expect to get a return on, it is not
an expense. The time is now…What are you waiting for?

WE NEED YOUR HELP…Please help us spread the word about our

https://ivedecided.org/success-partner/


awesome  community.  You  can  help  us  by  following  our  I’ve
Decided Social Media pages on Facebook, LinkedIn, Instagram,
and Twitter, and please be sure you like, comment, and share
our posts. The more people we can reach, the more people we
can help achieve their goals and dreams. Thank you!

Included in your membership are the recordings of our events.
Click the link to watch any of our past event recordings. Past
Recordings – Members Only

I’ve Decided Media – My Success

 

 

https://ivedecided.org/past-conferences-recordings/
https://ivedecided.org/past-conferences-recordings/
https://ivedecided.org/idmedia/ive-decided-media-my-success-8/


Our mission is your success!

10% of our proceeds go to:

https://pwithup.org/

